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ANNOUNCEMENT OF COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
The Ohio Constitutional Modernization Commission’s Coordinating Committee will meet on 
Thursday, March 9, 2017 at 12:30 p.m. in Room 1938, 19th Floor of the Riffe Center for 
Government and the Arts. 

The committee will be reviewing two reports and recommendation, one on Article II, Sections 3, 4, 
5, and 11 (Member Qualifications and Vacancies in the General Assembly), and one on Article II, 
Sections 6, 7, 8, 9, 13, and 14 (Conducting Business of the General Assembly).  The committee may 
be reviewing two additional reports and recommendations, one on Article II, Sections 10 and 12 
(Rights and Privileges of Members of the General Assembly), and one on Article V, Section 2a 
(Names on the Ballot).  Finally, the committee will consider methods for eliminating gender-
specific language in the Ohio Constitution. 

If you are interested in addressing the committee, please contact Shari L. O’Neill, Interim 
Executive Director of the Ohio Constitutional Modernization Commission, at 614.644.2022. 

A copy of the meeting packet, including the agenda, is available here. 

 

http://ocmc.ohio.gov/ocmc/uploads/Coordinating%20Committee/CC-%20Meeting%20Pack%20(2017.03.09).pdf

